
   

 

This week’s attendance is 96.3%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: FS2 98.8% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
  

      
  
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

14.6.24 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Sorry there hasn’t been a Weekly Word so far this half term!  
The good news is, there’s lots more to report on!! 
 
First and foremost, can I say a huge thank you to all 
parents/carers and family members who turned up in their 
numbers to support all of the Sports’ Days this week!  Despite 
the inclement weather (and an absolute downpour on Tuesday 
during the Y3/4 running races), they were a roaring success!  
The children were amazing, showed real determination and 
supported one another right throughout.  Top left is one of 
many photos on Twitter from the different events. 
 
Middle left, in a slight change of pace, children in Y5 and Y6 
experienced a Shakespearian workshop in the upstairs hall.  
They got to dress up, perform and learn some more about his 
famous plays. 
 
One thing that has benefitted from the up and down weather 
this week is our vegetable plots and raised beds.  Bottom left 
you can see our intrepid Gardening Club getting all muddy and 
preparing the ground. 
 
In other news we say farewell to Miss Herriman today who will 
be starting her maternity leave next week.  We wish her all the 
happiness in the world and we look forward to seeing her new 

baby very soon 😊 
 
And finally, two things, it’s three weeks till the Summer Fair.  
If you haven’t already and are prepared to do so, please can 
you volunteer to help the PTFA with stalls.  We will be asking 
for book and toy donations pretty soon too, thank you in 
advance!   
 
A huge congratulations to our Y5 and Y6 Girls’ Football Team 
who won the league this year!  AMAZING!!!!!!  What an 

incredible achievement 😊 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mr I. Johnson 

 
 
 
 
 


